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ENERGY SYSTEMS
110 W. TIMONIUM RD.
TIMONIUM, M D. 21093
PHONE: 3012524220
TE LEX: 8-7780
CABLE: TELtSES

July 10, 1980

Refer to: PPD-WCH-263

Mr. Robert L. Baer, Chief
Light Water Reactors
Branch No. 2
Division of Project Management
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Re: Topical Report, PPI-TR-7701, Rev. 1
Radwaste Solidification System
Description and Operation

Gentlemen :

On December 28, 1979, my letter PPI-WCH-203 forwarded the
referenced report for review. Subsequently, during a tele-
phoned follow-up on January 18, 1980, I informed Mr. Robert
Benedict that this system had been sold to South Carolina
Electric and Gas Company foi use in the V. C. Summer Power
Station, which is presently 'under license review, and alsc
to Central Nuclear de Almaraz, Units 1 and 2.

Both these users have been inquiring as to the status of the
report. The purpose of this letter, then, is to draw the
attention of the Commission to the linkage between' the
delivered systems as described in the report, and the projected
operation of' the two power stations. We are aware of the
manpower commitments of the NRC to other urgent matters, but
request that the submittal be reviewed as soon as possible.
We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely, ,
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William C. Hall 6
Marketing Manager
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